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Tena koutou Ngāhinapōuri Whanau,

How good was Cross Country on Tuesday?! We had an awesome
afternoon out on the course . Our students really put our School Values
to the forefront and showed great resilience while running in their
races. I think what I was most proud of though, was the way our kids
supported, encouraged and celebrated every runner. It was a special
thing to witness and be part of and one of the ways our school culture
absolutely shines through. 

We are so grateful to the Ngāhinapōuri Golf Course for their continued
support of our school. We are very lucky to be able to use the golf
course as our cross country track each year.  We are sure we haven't left
too many little foot shaped divots anywhere. 

Well done Marika and Karine for all your hard work in organising the
event, it was certainly a well run machine.  Thank you as well to all the
whanau who were able to come along and support the day. It definitely
means a lot to us all to have so many people there cheering and
encouraging, not just their own children, but all of our students! 

All in all a wonderful Ngāhinapōuri afternoon!

Production update: Tickets are selling fast! The session times are as
follows:
Matinee: Wednesday 17  September 11:00amth

Evening Show 1: Wednesday 17  September 6:30pmth

Evening Show 2: Thursday 18  September 6:30pmth

Ngā mihi nui,
Mark Harrop
Principal

Principal's Message

- -

UP COMING DATES

Week 8 Term 3 Friday 5  September.th

Lower Waipa Cross Country

Week 10 Term 3 Tuesday 16  September.th

Week 10 Term 3  Wednesday 17  September th

Week 10 Term 3 Thursday 18  Septemberth

Production Dress Rehearsal

Production Matinee - 11am
Production Evening Show 1 - 6.30pm

Production Evening Show 2 - 6.30pm

Week 8 Term 3 Monday 1st September.
PTA Meeting

Week 8  Term 3 Thursday 4  th

Hockey Prize giving

Week 8 Term 3 Saturday 6  September.th

Football Prize giving
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SCHOOL BOARD
ELECTIONS

Votes must be received in the school office by 4.00 pm on
Wednesday, the 17th of September.

 

BIRTHDAYBIRTHDAY Happy birthday wishes 
for this week go to Emily H.

ALLEN

168 158161 144

THOMASO'REGAN REID

HOUSE POINTS  

VALUES BANDS Lucie RRESPECT

RESPONSIBILITY Callum W

RESOURCEFULNESS Retha

KadenceRESILIENCE
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MERIT CERTIFICATES
RataRata
Harvey for working hard to focus and complete work.Harvey for working hard to focus and complete work.
Zara M for showing our school values.Zara M for showing our school values.

ManukaManuka
Prabisti - welcome to the centrePrabisti - welcome to the centre
Jozef - welcome to the centre.Jozef - welcome to the centre.
McKinley - welcome to the centre.McKinley - welcome to the centre.

KauriKauri
Nate for being self-motivated and building resilience.Nate for being self-motivated and building resilience.
Noah Z-O for working hard to build fluency and read with expression.Noah Z-O for working hard to build fluency and read with expression.

KahikateaKahikatea
Olive C for embracing tenacity and challenge.Olive C for embracing tenacity and challenge.
Gamina for resourcefulness and creativity.Gamina for resourcefulness and creativity.

PohutukawaPohutukawa
Liam for consistent effort all round.Liam for consistent effort all round.
Tiri for hard work in maths and financial literacy.Tiri for hard work in maths and financial literacy.

TawaTawa
Hadlee for showing initiative and dedication to complete work he missed whileHadlee for showing initiative and dedication to complete work he missed while
being away.being away.
Grayson for showing stronger commitment to task completion. You haveGrayson for showing stronger commitment to task completion. You have
handed in sets of work to a good standard and your improved attitude ishanded in sets of work to a good standard and your improved attitude is
clearly evident.clearly evident.

Te Awamutu College 2026
 Information for students attending TAC in 2026
Week 9: Wed 10 Sept 9.15 am – Entry Testing at

Ngahinapouri School



Matinee performance 
th

Evening performance 
th

Evening performance 
th

Book your tickets through the school office
office@ngahinapouri.school.nz 07 825 2701

Ngahinapouri School
Presents

17 September 11:00am

17 September 6:30pm

18 September 6:30pm



Theo,
diagnosed
age 5

DONATE NOW
Text WIGGY to 3457 to donate $3

Get Wiggy
for a
wonderful
cause!

 Support
Kiwi kids

with
cancer
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SCHOOL NEWS
AGRICULTURAL DAY 2025

Wednesday 8  Octoberth

I hope everyone has started to rear a calf, lamb or kid or will soon
start.

Livestock Improvement has developed a free website
www.calfclub.co.nz for rural schools and children which gives an
easy to follow guide on the selection, care and training of calves

for Ag Day. The site is written in a style which will appeal to
children between 5 and 12.

Registration forms will be available from the school office, in a
HERO post or can be loaded from the school website once the

date has been confirmed.

Group Day  - Friday 17  Octoberth

Sports Group News



SPORTS NEWS

SPORTS GROUP NEWS

SAVE THE DATE
Coaches, and managers dinner

Thursday 16  Octoberth
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Our school's Cross was a great event, and it was heartwarming to see all the
children showing resilience and pushing through to reach the finish line. A big
congratulations to all the runners. Thanks to everyone who came to support our
children, and also to the parents who helped with marshalling.

The entries for Lower Waipa Cross Country and our Year 7 and 8 Full Primary Cross
Country have closed. We will be sending out more information to the children who
have been entered in the next few days. We are very short on transport for Lower
Waipa, so if you can help, please let us know. Also, if you are only transporting your
child, please consider taking more children. If we cannot get enough transport, we
will not be able to send a team.

Ngā mihi
Karine



SCHOOL NEWS
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COMMUNITY NEWS
Ngahinepouri Hall AGM

Meeting
Thursday 4  Septemberth

7.30pm
Ngahinapouri Hall

All community members
invited to attend 

SAVE THE DATE



COMMUNITY NEWS
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Hi my name is Susan, 
 Im a single mum with 3 kids. I am starting up a business & I am looking for ladies that are looking to earn some

money from home when it suits in with them if you could please contact me at. susanhhh1970@gmail.com

Fun Indoor Bouldering Classes for Kids!
Bouldering is a fun, safe way to learn to rock climb. Local classes are

now open for tamariki aged all the way from 5 to 18 years old. No
experience is needed, and all equipment is provided. For more info or to

book a class, contact Boulder Co. at info@bouldercohamilton.co.nz 



House T-Shirts
There has been some interest expressed about house t-shirts.

To order we must have a minimum of 12 t-shirts
If you would like to order one please contact the office by

Monday 8  September. th

Please do not pay until price is confirmed as it may have gone
up again.

PTA NEWS
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PTA NEWS

PTA Meeting Monday 1st September 2025
7.30pm in the staff-room
All whanau are invited to attend.



PTA

What does the PTA do?

The PTA encourages a
working relationship between

the parents and the school
staff to aid in the working of

the classroom.
Brings parents/guardians,

teachers and children
together in social activities.

Facilitation of the exchange of
information between parents

and teachers.
Raise funds to provide
improved facilities or

equipment for members of the
school community.

What am I signing up to when
joining the PTA?

The PTA runs different
fundraising events for

functions such as discos,
sausage sizzles, raffles, and a
lot more. As part of the PTA
we require helpers to help
with these fundraisers. We
also hold meetings once a

month during term time where
you can attend if you wish but
you may only choose to help

with fundraising.

How much time is involved?

You can give as much or as
little time as you like. You may
only want to help out at one or
two events or you may want

to be more involved. Any
amount of time that you can
give is greatly appreciated.

NGAHINAPOURI
SCHOOL

pta@ngahinapourischool.ac.nz

Help us to make a real impact for our students,
families, and the school community!

To Join our PTA, or for more information, contact us using the email address below, 
or by visiting the school reception 

mailto:pta@ngahinapourischool.ac.nz

